
  

PRESS RELEASE 
FROM 

WHITWICK PARISH 

COUNCIL 

SHARING A LITTLE CHRISTMAS CHEER  

 

The parish council has today 

switched on our ‘tree lights’ 

at the flagpole at the City of 

Dan.   

Our December newsletter 

went to print before the 

lights were put up so we 

thought we’d share this 

picture with you now.  Hope 

you enjoy seeing them 

when you walk or drive 

past.   

Merry Christmas everyone. 

Cathy Tibbles,  

Parish Manager. 
28 November 2022 

 
 

 

 

Parish Manager: Cathy Tibbles, Whitwick Community Office, 3a Market Place, Whitwick LE67 5DT 

(Tel: 01530 459527) (Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org) 


